To: Blount County Commissioners

From: Jeff Headric%}//@ﬁ\ -
Blount Cou ighway Superintendent

Re: Allocation of budget increase for bridges and slips

approved at 12/15/22 Commission Meeting
Resolution No. 22-12-004

A resolution was passed at the December 14, 2022 County Commission Meeting
to appropriate the addition monies to repair four (4) bridges and two slips. Itis
necessary at this time to appropriate the monies for the design phase on three of
the bridges and the full projects for the two slips. By doing this, the vendors are
going to honor previous pricing so there will be a savings to the County.
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